
 
 
 

Circular No.42/2018-19                             Date : 13 August, 2018 
 

INTERACT CLUB 
 

“Being a soldier is more than courage, it’s sacrificing yourself for something greater than yourself.” 

 
Dear Parent, 

 
To instill and strengthen brotherhood and togetherness, let us all rise and intertwine the unbreakable bond of 

love and solidarity on the auspicious occasion of Raksha Bandhan. 

 
The Samaritans of the Interact Club request fellow students to prepare Rakhis for our soldiers who relentlessly 

and selflessly guard our nation’s boundaries so that we sleep in peace. 
 

Students are required to bring handmade Rakhis prepared with thread, beads, decorative papers etc. packed 

neatly in a paper envelope. 
 

Together let us make our soldiers feel that we CARE FOR THEM! 
 

Last date of submission of Rakhis - 16th August, 2018. 

  

 
 
 
          Asha Prabhakar 

          (Principal) 
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